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From: Worth Parish Council Clerk <clerk@worth-pc.gov.uk>

Sent: 22 September 2020 08:29

To: Andy Watt

Subject: DM20/2877 - Outline application for crematorium at Turners Hill

Good morning Andy,

Worth Parish Council monitors applications in neighbouring parishes, and the above application was discussed last 
night at a Planning & Highways Committee meeting.

The Committee understands that no requirement for an Environmental Impact Assessment has been identified. It 
suggests that an EIA is necessary, as it raised concerns that emissions could affect the residents of Crawley Down 
and beyond. 

I would be grateful if you could take our comments into account when considering this application

Many thanks

Regards,

Jennifer Nagy
Clerk to the Council

Worth Parish Council
1st Floor The Parish Hub
Borers Arms Road
Copthorne
West Sussex
RH10 3ZQ
Tel: 01342 713407

Our emails are checked before sending but we take no responsibility for inadvertent transmission of viruses. We 
advise that email is not secure or confidential. If you have received this message in error you are asked to destroy it 
and advise us please. Our emails are confidential to the intended recipient, are our property and may not be 
utilised, copied or transmitted to third parties.

CORONAVIRUS 

WASH YOUR HANDS MORE OFTEN FOR 20 SECONDS

Use soap and water or a hand sanitiser when you:
 Get home or into work
 Blow your nose, sneeze or cough
 Eat or handle food
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KEEP YOUR DISTANCE – NO CLOSER THAN 2 metres

Protect yourself & others
For more information go to nhs.uk/coronavirus


